
KCC Agenda 9/4/14 
 
Secretary's report: Minutes for July 
Treasurer's report:  
 
Planning board plans for review/DES applications/permits: 
Torromeo wetlands restoration permit has been received from DES 
Change of use permit, Dr. Shuman, 1 Chase Str. 
Septic plans, 6 Sands Lane 
 
Correspondence: 
Discussion with Charlie Hannagan re: wildlife refuge 
Thank you note from Marissa 
VLAP reports from Powwow and Great Pond are in. I have requested synopses from Muriel and Paul 
Dearborn. 

•  Progress on Action Items: 

• Michael Dostie installed the David E Ingalls Loop Trail sign, beautifully 
constructed with natural forest products. Kudos to Michael!!!   :>) 

• Contact was made with VMS to spray the knotweed at Frye, no follow up response as yet. 

• hiker sign has been ordered for Valley Lane 

• It was decided that we liked Jeff's history of the Ernie Hunt Tire Pile as written. Progress? 

• Evy went to an open house at the grist mill at Little River Road. She will report. 

• Evy has found a willing web designer 
 
New Business:  
ESRLAC in Kingston August 26th 
 
Erosion at Kingston Rec 
Need a forestry Committee. Suggest candidates…? 
 
Evy plans to work directly with the schools next year on the photo contest as there was a poor 
showing  (in numbers) by youth. 
  
Old and Ongoing business: 
Photo contest was again a big success. Numbers yet to come. 
Forests need to be attended to, signage, trail maps, etc 
 
Other 
Adjourn 
 

 

 

 

 


